
MEMORANDUM

TO: Bo Brownfield,
Deputy Commissioner

State of Alaska
Department of Transportation & Public Facilities

DATE: March 12, 1999

FILE NO:

TELEPHONE NO:

SUBJECT: Request for Legal Opinion
Chitina-McCarthy Road

I am attaching a copy of a memo sent to you on the above subject along with
documents from a local property owner (Mr. Erling Hem, Sr.) purporting to support the
300' right-of-way theory. These are for your information and for further forwarding to
the Attorney General's Office.

This legal opinion was originally requested over 3 years ago and it is still of major
importance. Perhaps this material will aid the AG's office in completing it.

FROM: Anton K. Johansen, P
Regional Director

Attachments


